
 

                                         

Welcome to Year 5! 

After a wonderful Summer break, we are back and ready and raring to learn. 

We welcome  two new members to the Year 5 team (Well... one old and one new!): 

Mr Lyons and Miss Wright. From all of us in Year 5 — Here’s to a great year ahead! 

 

 

Please remember each child 

should bring  a water bottle to 

school each day, even if having 

a school lunch. Its important to 

stay hydrated and helps with 

learning! 

PE: 

Monday 

Frank (Outdoor)  

 Da Vinci (Indoor) 

Wednesday  

Pankhurst (Indoor)  

Wilberforce (Outdoor) 

Our NEW School ethos. 

Be Respectful 

Be Safe 

Be Ready 

Everybody here at Dereham 
CofE Junior Academy are 

working hard to show and 
share our three new school 

agreements. 

Together is a wonderful 
place to be... 

 

Come Fly with Year 5! 
 

Grab your passports! 

Year 5 took flight on Tuesday morning with a non-stop 
trip around Europe.  

We boarded flight TEAM5  with our passports, went 
through security, experienced in-flight safety checks 
and a very special message from the pilot himself. 

A carousel of different activities followed, including: 
Landmark maths, Euros Bingo, Timezones tasks and a 

Capital cities and Flags quiz! 

A thoroughly enjoyable day for all involved! 

Recommended Read! 
In honour of Roald 

Dahl... 

YEAR FIVE 

Frank Class 

Miss McKay 

Mr Lyons 

Miss Wright (TA) 

Pankhurst Class 

Miss Guy-Ragan (Year 
Lead) 

Mrs. Ramm (HLTA) 

Wilberforce Class 

Mr Allott 

Mrs Langley (TA) 

Da Vinci Class 

Mr Jenkinson 

Mrs Postle (TA) 


